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October’s Character Trait:  Respect 

 Showing respect with our words and actions: 
 Treating others the way you want to be 

treated 

 Using kind words and good manners, 
saying “please” and “thank you” 

 Thinking about others’ feelings 

 Following the rules  

 Listening to what others have to say 

 Using safe hands and feet 

 Using problems solving skills when angry 
or upset 

 Taking care of property at school, home, 
and in the community 

 Accepting each other’s differences 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Be sure to ask your child how he/she 

demonstrates respect 

 

Halloween Parade 
Please join us for our annual Halloween Parade on Monday, 

October 31st at 1:00 pm.  Students will be parading on the 

sidewalk in front of the bus lanes.  

 

Week of Respect 

During the week of October 3rd, we will be 
participating in activities within our homerooms 
that promote respect.  Please see below for 
spirit day information. 
 

Monday- Growing Together with Respect, We     
                  Are United! 
                *Wear Yellow and Green 
Wednesday- Be a Hero, Show Respect!  
                *Wear your favorite super hero shirt 
Friday- Living with Respect is No Sweat! 
             *Wear your favorite PJ's or sweats 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

Oct 4          Beginner CAP Parent Night (Clark Library @ 6:30) 

Oct 6            1st Marking Period Progress Reports 

Oct 10          Columbus Day – No School for Students 

Oct 14         School Pictures 

Oct 17-21   Book Fair   

Oct 18        HIB Parent Night (6:30-7:30) 

   Jeffrey Clark Cafe 

Oct 20         Book Fair Family Night   

   (4:00-8:00pm) 

Oct 31          Halloween Parade (1:00)  

 

     

Contact Information 

Please contact me with questions and/or concerns. 

E-mail: mahoneyj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us 

Phone:  (856) 423-0613 

 

 Please visit our website at http://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us 

Fire Prevention Week 
Fire Prevention Week is coming! 

The East Greenwich Fire Company 

 will visit the Clark School on October 13th  

to share lessons on fire safety.  For 

games and activities on fire safety visit: www.sparky.org. 

 

 

1st Marking Period PROGRESS REPORTS 

Student progress reports will be available online 

via RealTime on Thursday, October 6, 2016. 

Families without home Internet access, please 

notify the school. 

 

Positive Bus Behavior System 
          We are excited to be implementing the SAFE 

RIDER BUS PROGRAM this  2016-2017 school year! The 

purpose of the Positive Bus Behavior System is to 

recognize,promote and encourage positive student 

behavior on the bus. The system will be based on 

identifying students who are adhering to and or exceeding 

the transportation expectations outlined by the school 

district. Each month, each bus driver will select one Clark 

student and one Mickle student who are demonstrating 

excellent bus behavior. The children will receive a bus 

certificate, have their name announced on the loud 

speaker and be in the running for a prize! 
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